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Ref No : SVC/Admn/2021/P1/ 75 8 05t January, 2022
Notification

It has been decided that soft copies of College Identity Cards will be mailed to all the
students admitted provisionally to various Undergraduate and Postgraduate courses available
in the college (for the current academic year; 2021-2022), due to COVID-19 pandemic by 21
January 2022 positively. Hard copies of the same will be issued and may be collected from

the office of the Section Officer (Administration), on all working days, once college
reopens.

In view of the above, all concerned are requested to do the needful within the stipulated period.
Active cooperation of one and all shall highly be appreciated.

NOTE:-
1. The staff members are requested to check their e-mail, WhatsApp, College & Delhi University websites
(www.svc.ac.in & www.du.ac.in) etc. regularly for day-to-day updates.
2. For clarification, if any, you may e-mail to admission@svc.ac.in
3. Any addendum/corrigendum shall be posted on the college website only.
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Copy forwarded for information and compliance to:- Teacher/Admission-in-Charge/ Coordinators of the respective departments,
Administrative Officer/ Section Officers (Administration & Accounts)/ Dealing Assistants (Administration & Accounts)/ Mr
Chanderpal Singh, MTS, All concerned/ College Notice Board/ College Website/ File.



